Committee meeting minuets 10/11/2022
Meeting opened at 19:32 with everyone welcomed
· Attendance: 
· P.Holmes,  T.Darnes, D.March, P.Cooper, B.Coddington, D.Tipper, C.Jones, G.Berry, V.Wallace 
· Apologies:
·  P.Rodgers, R.Lagden, P.Whiteley, C.Thompson, I.Tarasek
· Matters:
· No matters arose. 
· Proposed by P.Holmes and seconded by T.Darnes
· Correspondence: 
· County FA 
· None. 
· County RA 
· P.Cooper attended the meeting and confirmed the unanimous vote in favour of Sheffield RA hosting the county quiz again on March 16th. The payment for food has been offered by the same person as last year. It will cover laws of the game and the 2022 World Cup, 
· The county RA treasurer is awaiting response from national RA to be informed of the county’s members. They’ve asked local RA’s to inform them of the members signed up.
· Following his award of grassroots referee of the year, it was decided to send a congratulatory letter to C.Ward
· Following the changes to the promotion pathway, it’s been highlighted that the criteria for the Rodger Hibbert trophy maybe hard to highlight nominees. It’s been suggested if RAs could send level 7 referees who could potentially be nominated in time for the January meeting, however it was raised that this maybe a GDPR issue. 
· Syllabus:
· Last month, it was suggested for the referee development officer to present at November’s meeting. R.Lagden was to arrange this however there has been no confirmation of this. 
· The pie and peas for the December meeting has increased in price. The committee was happy to still opt for the pie and peas due to the quality. 
· It was decided that December’s committee meeting will be held at the Carlton club to aid B.Coddington’s preparations for the quiz. 
· In addition to the bagatelle charity fund raiser, we will also be having a shove a penny board.
· B.Coddington has sent a promotion of the Xmas quiz to V.Wallace and she will continue to promote it weekly via the social media outlets. 
· D.Tipper to confirm the date with the Carlton club for the in person committee meeting on the 8th December. 
· QUEST:
· G.Berry has reported good progress and confirmed all minuets have been privatised. We have the option to show minuets at a meeting or via social media to meet the requirement of members having access to them. 
· G.Berry has informed us that we need to prove our finances in order for the RA to be functional in the long term.
· It’s been suggested to include all the committee members names on our website for transparency.
· Overall, G.Berry is happy with the progress and aiming for submission in January.
· Social media:
· V.Wallace to promote the Xmas quiz weekly.
· The interaction following our ref mascot scheme was very well received; other RA’s and the PGMOL expressed interest with the scheme. 
· Any other business:
· Following his return to Sheffield, the committee has suggested sending a card and gift to M.Gilvarry and extends their wishes to him. 
· Ref mascot was a success. If present at the next meeting, feedback from J.Rhodes would be good for development of the programme and our social media.
· C.Jones has a receipt for P.Holmes of £10 for the T-shirt made for the ref mascot scheme.
· C.Jones sends his apologies for next week’s meeting.
Meeting closed at 20:11.
